Southern Fibernet Corp.

Date: 2017-11-30

To: Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD

FCCID: 2AOFM-AR101-600

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to ascertain that Southern Fibernet Corp. MODEL No.: AR101-600 has
been the units used for conducting FCC compliance testing, the DoC part will be tested by
FCC recognized test lab- WH Technology Corp.

If you have any question or concerns, pls. contact us.

Sincerely,

Nt
Talmadge Bryan Sumner / CEO

E-mail:  bryan@southernfibernet.com

Phone:  +1 (678) 723-8093

Fax: +1 (678) 325-7339

Address: 55 Marietta St. SW, Ste. 1000, Atlanta, GA, USA





